This is for the information all the students that an Eye Camp will be held for
girl students by Women Cell, Karimganj College in collaboration with NSS,
Karimganj College and Saksham, an NGO. In this connection all the girl
students are asked to fill up the google form available in the college
website. The date and venue will be notified shortly.

Regards,

gu.ﬁl’{ @QM,\/

(Dr. Susmita Paul)
Convener,
Women Cell, Karimganj College.




Link for Eye Camp

https://forms.gle/CLYZhdaoPZUUhfq97



https://forms.gle/CLYZhdaoPZUUhfq97

